
ANNUAL GENERAL CONVOCATION – 2023 

UNIVERSITY OF PERADENIYA, PERADENIYA 

SPECIAL NOTICE 

This is to inform you that the General Convocation 2023 of the 

University of Peradeniya is rescheduled to be held on 21st and 22nd 

August 2024 at the Gymnasium of the university. 

Please note that the main entrance to the university from the Galaha 

Junction is closed due to maintenance on the railway track, and the 

alternative road used is narrow. 

No vehicle of graduands will be allowed to enter the university from 

the Galaha junction on the days of the convocation. All the vehicles 

should reach the parking area arranged near the Faculty of 

Engineering on the Colombo-Gampola Road. Guests and the 

graduands can walk through the Akbar bridge to reach the 

convocation hall after parking their vehicles. 

We greatly appreciate your support in making your best day even 

better. 

 

Assistant Registrar  

Student Registration Division 

15/08/2024 


